
Curriculum for Excellence              Class P1M & P1D 

What are we learning this term?                                        Term 4 2024-2025 
 

 

 

Language & Literacy   

We will continue learning one new phoneme each week with one 

common word. We now have lots of sounds which help us to blend 

and write many different words.   

Reading books will continue to be given out each 

week and comprehension tasks are completed in 

class.  

We will continue learning how to write complete sentences with 

capital letters, finger spaces and full stops through many 

different writing activities.  We will begin adding some connective 

words to extend our sentences. 

Numeracy & Mathematics      

 We will be introducing time.  We will focus on telling the time 

to the o’clock on both analogue and digital clocks as well as 

linking time to key parts of our daily routines.  We will be 

working hard to order the days of the week and the months of 

the year. 

 Measurement will be explored by considering height, weight 

and volume.  We will explore simple units of measurement as 

well as finding our own ways to measure.  We will be comparing 

objects and using mathematical terms to describe the 

differences. 

 We will be continuing to expose the children to addition and 

subtraction calculations every week to consolidate our term 2 

and 3 learning. 

Health & Wellbeing   

P.E- A block of hockey skills will be completed before we focus on 

athletics.  This will see us learning how to run, jump and throw in 

preparation for our sports day. 

Health – We will continue to use Barnardo’s PATHS programme of 

work to support pupils to explore and develop their understanding 

of regulating their emotions.   

This term we will complete our relationships, sexual health and 

parenting learning in line with the East Ayrshire Early Level 

guidance. (https://rshp.scot/early-level/) 

 

Contexts for Learning          

Our context for learning this term will be Dinosaurs. We will be 

researching to create fact files as well as incubating our own 

dinosaur eggs. We will be using our context for learning to support 

imaginative play and story writing.  

Homework 

Homework will continue into Term 4.  Thank you for your continued 

support with this.  

It is important that reading books are returned to school on 

Thursday’s to allow these to be rotated between classes. 

 

 We hope that everyone has had a lovely Easter holiday and enjoyed a break. This newsletter will give you more information about 

what we are learning across the curriculum in Term 4.  We thank you for your continued support. Parents’ Night will be on 28th & 29th 

May. 
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